
February 4, 2018 

To: Oregon  Senate Finance and Revenue Committee, lro.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov   

Chair Hass and members of the Committee 

I am Clair Klock for Corbett, Oregon. I urge the committee not to pass SB1527 Section 11  in spite of any 

-# amendments  

• No one should not be except from income tax just because they are business owner. Everyone 

should be equal. 

• Don’t allow the new business owners tax breaks that Congress passed to apply to Oregon taxes 

– this will save $400 million a biennium 

• Get rid of the Oregon tax break on the business income as well – this will save $200 million.  

• This saving could add two and a half weeks of school a year? Pay down the PERS liability?  Staff 

up our underfunded departments? Reduce tuition at state colleges?  

• This is just one small way to address income inequality.  
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